
Dear Parents,
 
There has been some confusion with the Oxford Owl website, therefore the reading books
we will use in class each week has been changed to as follows:
 
W/C 5th October- Rag the Rat
W/C 12th October- Big Bad Bug
W/C 19th October- Nip and Chip
W/C 26th October- The Little Red Hen
W/C 2nd November- Hands
W/C 9th November- A home for Ted
W/C 16th November- Let's go
W/C 23rd November- The Dragon Balloon
W/C 30th November- The Get Fit Club
W/C 7th December- Tiger's family.
 
The link for the books is:
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
 
You can log in to access these books by clicking on Class Login and entering the
following information:
User: tes reception
Password: Mr Mundin
Thank you for your collaboration in this matter.
 
The English School
 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/

